8 December 2016

Dear Consultee
Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Plan — Pre-Submission Consultation (Regulation 14)

We are writing to invite your views on the Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Forum’s proposals for a
neighbourhood development plan and associated documents.

This is a Pre-Submission Consultation in accordance with the requirements of the Localism Act 2011
and Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2015 (as amended). The
following consultation documents may be found at the link below on the Knightsbridge
Neighbourhood Forum’s website:

Part One: Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Plan, 2017-2036

Part Two: Knightsbridge Management Plan — proposed actions that are not planning policies
Part Three: Knightsbridge Evidence Base — supporting evidence for Part One

Executive Summary and further evidence and related information

http://www.knightsbridgeforum.org/planning/consultation/

Please submit your responses to the consultation by email to consultation@knightsbridgeforum.org or
post to:

Chris Bowden

Troy Navigus Partnership
3 Waterhouse Square
138 Holborn

London ECIN 2SW

Please tell us whether you live, work, study or visit in Knightsbridge and your full postcode when you
reply. Responses must be received by 5.00pm on Wednesday 15 February 2017.

If you do not want your response, including your name, contact details and any other personal
information to be publicly available, please say so clearly in writing when you submit your response
to the consultation. Please note, if your computer automatically includes a confidentiality disclaimer,
this will not be considered as a confidentiality request.

Yours sincerely
Simon Birkett

Chair
Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Forum

Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Forum Limited is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales,
with company number 09439564 and registered office 1 London Street, Reading RG1 4QW



